STATE OF

COLORADO Russell - DNR, Elliott <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

30 day extension request - Rothe Sand & Gravel Pit - Permit M-1995-017

Curt Penny <penny@sterlingcolo.com> Thu, Aug 11, 2016 at 10:47 AM
To: "elliott.russell@state.co.us" <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

Cc: Donald Saling <saling@sterlingcolo.com>, Joselyn Welsh <WELSH@sterlingcolo.com>,

"todd.anderson@xcelenergy.com" <todd.anderson@xcelenergy.com>, CONNIE BORNHOFT
<BORNHOFT@sterlingcolo.com>

Dear Mr. Russell:

Thank you for your telephone call today regarding the above permit wherein you advised me that you have
received our recently submitted documentation.

This will confirm that the City is requesting a 30 day extension from August 12, 2016 (— to September 12,
2016) to submit the necessary documentation from Xcel. We have been in communication with Todd
Anderson of Xcel regarding this matter and are hopeful that they are diligently moving our request through
their appropriate corporate channels. We plan on circling around with them if we have not heard from them
by 1 September.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

J. Curt Penny

City Attorney

City of Sterling

P. O. Box 4000

Sterling, CO 80751

America

Telephone No.: 970-522-9700
Fax No.: 970-521-0632

penny@sterlingcolo.com

Please be advised this communication, along with any attachments, is covered by Federal and State law governing electronic
communications and may contain confidential and legally privileged information. If the reader of this message is not the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, use or copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you

have received this message in error, please reply immediately to sender and delete this message. Thank you!






